
SUNDAY, MAY 24, 2009 
Seventh Sunday of Easter (The Ascension of the Lord) 
 
Liturgies for the week: 
Monday  May 25th 9:00am Alphee Roy 

Tuesday May 26th NO MASS 

Wednesday May 27th NO MASS 

Thursday May 28th NO MASS 

Friday May 29th NO MASS 

Saturday May 30th 5:00pm For The Parish 
Sunday May 31st 10:30am Joan Pye 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT MASS WILL ONLY BE HELD ON 
MONDAY OF NEXT WEEK. THERE WILL BE NO WEEKDAY 
MASSES THE FOLLOWING WEEK. 
 

 
The Father’s Day Tribute Page will be included in the Bulletin on 

June 21st.  If you would like to use this as a way of celebrating the 

Day, please print your Father’s name on an envelope and “In 

Memory of” if he is deceased or “In Honour of”, if he is still 

living. You may also place a Donation to our Renovation Fund in 

the same envelope but that is not required.  Please place the 

envelope in the Sunday Collection no later than June 8th. 

 

The next 649 draw starts next Saturday, May 30
th
. This is the 

last weekend that Stella and Dee Dee will be taking names. 

 
Ministry Schedules - Cindy Doyle is beginning to work on the August - October 

schedule. If you know of dates that you will be unavailable during this time 

period, please contact her at 633-5895 (leave a message) or by email 

(doylewil@netscape.ca). The deadline is Friday, June 12th. 

Parish Picnic - Will be held on Sunday, June 21st. Sign up sheets are now 
located at the entrance of the church. As always, it is important for us to 
have an approximate number of people attending so that we will have 
enough prizes for the children and enough food for everyone. 

Masses - If you had scheduled a weekend mass but would prefer it to be 
said on a weekday, please call or email the office.  
 
Note to all those who requested alternate weekday scheduling when 
they booked a weekend mass: Those masses will be moved as 
requested. If you have changed your mind, please contact the office 
immediately. 
 

PARISH SUPPORT  
May 17th 

 
2009 

 
2008 

Envelopes 1170 2126 
Loose 137 107 
Building Fund 8 582 
Needy 31 34 
Pope’s Pastoral Works 228 - 

   
 THANK YOU!  

 
Religious Education 

 
We are required to have baptism certificates on file for ALL Religious 
Education students (both new and returning) beginning in the fall. If your 
child will be attending our Religious Education program in September we 
ask that you do one of the following. 

1. If your child was baptized here at Holy Trinity, please call the 
office (653-6838) and leave your child’s name and date of birth 
on our voice mail.    

2. If your child was baptized in another parish, please contact that 
church directly and ask them to fax your child’s baptism 
certificate to us at 653-6848. 

We would suggest that you do this sooner rather than later, as most 
parishes tend to get a large number of requests for baptism certificates 
as September grows near. We would like to thank parents in advance for 
their cooperation in this matter. 
 
Diocesan Prayer Line - The number is 653-6801. 



 
80th Anniversary of St. Joseph’s Hospital Auxiliary - Mass will be celebrated at 
the Cathedral on May 26th, at 12pm. All past and present members are 
welcome. 
 
Machy Awards, presented by St. Malachy's Memorial High School, are being 
held on Thursday, May 28th, 6:30pm, in the St. Malachy’s gym. Tickets are $8. 
For more information call 658-5361. 
 
Cursillo - Annual Grande Ultreya, on Saturday, June 13th, at Our Lady of 
Perpetual Help Church hall (back parking lot and entrance). The day runs from 
10am - 3pm and includes mass and a pot luck lunch. 
 
District 8 String Program Fundraiser - Annual Perennial Sale is being held on 
Saturday, May 30th at the Family Centre behind St. Rose School from 9am - 
noon. A huge selection of perennials available at great prices; fresh baked 
goods are also available. Plant donations are welcomed - call 672-4042 for 
details. Any remaining plants will be 50% off between 11am and 12pm. 
 
Evening Prayer - Will be held on Thursday, June 4th, at Carmel Chapel, 105 
Burpee Avenue, from 7 - 7:30pm. All are welcome. 
 
Cursillo Weekends are being offered by the Diocese of Saint John. They are 
being held at St. Francis Xavier Church, Sussex. The Men’s weekend is May 28-
31; Women’s is June 4-7. Contact Eric or Linda Doiron at 849-7700 for more 
information. 
 
Father’s Day Dinner - St. John the Baptist is having a Roast Beef Dinner with all 
the trimmings on Sunday, June 21st, in their Church Hall from 4:30 - 5:30pm. 
Take-out is available from 5:30 - 6pm. Tickets are $10 for adults; $5 for children 
under 12. All proceeds going to their Building Restoration Fund. For tickets, call 
Noreen (646-1009) or Gertrude (693-7852). 
 
Mini Bingo - Every Tuesday, 7pm, St. Peter’s Church Hall.  Cards cost $0.25 each 
or 3 for $0.50. 
 
Seniors Mass & Lunch is on Wednesday, June 3rd at the Villa Madonna. Mass 
begins at 11am, followed by lunch at noon. Cost is $10 per person. Call 849-
5125 to register.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

HOLY TRINITY PARISH 

21 Canon Street 
Saint John, NB   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)      653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com 

HolyTrinitySJ@gmail.com 
Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 


